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Scholarship 
Applications 

Accepted 
NOW 

 
 

 
2019 

HBASC State 
Convention 
Hilton Head 

 
 

 
2019 

Calendar of 
Events 

 
 

 
Photos of 

Golf 
Tournament 

 
HBA Information Call  

Cheryl Floyd, EO 
Cheryl@hbapd.com 

843-665-5885 Office 
843-250-5885- Cell 

 
P O Box 13494 

Florence, Italy  20504 
 

To give you a chance to 
practice proofreading, we 

have left five (5) errors in this 
newsletter.  First person to 

call 843.250.5885 with the 
correct errors will receive a 

$25 gift card 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Brian Casey - President’s Letter  
   
                                       Spring has sprung and building is good! 

Our HBA Spring Golf Tournament was held on April 24th at the Hartsville Country Club and a good time was had 
by all.  I personally enjoyed being able to reconnect with some old friends and make some new ones throughout 
the day. It was tough shooting an AR-15 loaded with golf balls all day, but someone had to do it.  I have heard 
nothing but complements about this year’s event, and, I want to personally thank our golf committee and our 
staff for their hard work. The tournament and its proceeds will allow us to help fund the college dream for some 
very deserving students.  

This year we left Florence and ventured out into new areas of the Pee Dee for our tournament. Hartsville Country 
Club was an excellent host venue and it was nice to experience another local community that supports our local 
HBA.   We must always bear in mind that The HBA of The Greater Pee Dee is a multi-faceted organization. We 
have members from all fields of construction, banking, and home design and interior…the list goes on and on. We 
also enjoy the fact that we serve the entire Pee Dee region and we are blessed to have the diversity of 
membership that we do from all of our local areas. If you had a friend who was at the tournament and had fun, 
ask them to join…because we are “ONE VISION, ONE VOICE” but the more members we have the LOUDER our 
voice is for the protection of our industry. 

Exciting news is on the horizon for our Apprenticeship Program. We are in the process of having a curriculum set, 
lining up instructors, and eagerly awaiting the day that our members will be able to share their knowledge with 
the next generation. Florence-Darlington Tech will be sponsoring our next meeting at the SiMT building on the 
Tech Campus to give us further details. This apprenticeship program will be open to ALL members to interview 
individuals who have successfully completed the curriculum.  This will be a TRUE apprenticeship program with 
continuing education for your intern. Builders, plumbers, electricians, suppliers, please attend this month’s 
meeting and learn more about how to invest in the future of our industry. 

Thank you to all of our members, 

Brian Casey    “One Vision, One Voice” 

 

              
 

  

 

                                                                           

 

Just provide the group code 

0801HBAOSC  

For the discounted rates! 

                    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golf Ball Launching 
with Brian Casey 

 

 
 

Closest to the Pin 
Winner 

 

The Citizens Bank 
Award Winner 

 

 
 

Longest Accurate 
Drive  

 
 
 
 

 

Woodmen Life Driving Contest!  

 

 

 

1st Place 
Team 

The Citizens 
Bank Hartsville 

2nd Place Team 

W J Construction/ 
L D Floyd Enterprises 

3rd Place Team 

Ferguson 
Enterprises 

 

 

 
The Home Builders Association  

General Membership Meeting 
 

Thursday, May 16th 
                         
                     

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                  
 
 

 
  

IMPORTANT : 
 

This month we will be changing things up a bit. We are changing the venue  
for the May meeting to The SiMT Building, located at 1951 Pisgah Road, 

 on The Florence – Darlington Tech campus.  
 
 

RSVP By Tuesday, May 14th  at 3pm.    
 HBA Staff has to guarantee a head count 

RSVP to cheryl@hbapd.com or Text (843) 250-5885 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                 
Lauren S. Holland 
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Carla Whitlock 
 

with 
 

 

Construction 

Pre- 
Apprenticeship 

Program 

12:00 – Lunch    12:30 – Guest Speakers 

mailto:cheryl@hbapd.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2019 HBA  

SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATIONS 

 
Due by JULY 14 

 
Type of Aid:  Scholarship to Accredited 
Institution of Higher Education  
 
Amount of Award:  Two $2000 Scholarships 
awarded by Scholarship Committee upon 
approval of Board of Directors.  In person 
Interviews Required end of June. 
 
Criteria for Eligibility:  The Scholarship is 
awarded to members in good standing of the 
Home Builders Association of the Greater Pee 
Dee, their children, or HBAPD employees and 
their children, to assist those children in their 
pursuit of a post secondary degree.  
 
 
Scholarship applicant  must submit 
the following:  
       

• Send a letter requesting 
consideration with GPA and your 
primary focus of Study. 

• A copy of high school or 
college/university transcript. 

• Parents/Family Relationship to 
Home Building Industry and 
Association. 

 
Mail to:       

Home Builders Association 
P O Box 13494 

Florence, SC  29504 

Certified Erosion Prevention and Sediment Control 

CEPSCI Recertification  
June 5th in Florence 

Dominion Gas (SCE&G) Training 
Room 

1812 North Irby Street 
8:30am-1pm 

$275.00  
Register by contacting  

HBA Office 843-250-5885 
Or online at  

HTTPS://WWW.CLEMSON.EDU/EXTENSION/CEPSCI/RE

CERTIFICATION.HTML  
CEPSCI Recertification Process 

Prior to the expiration date shown on CEPSCI identification cards, 
Certified Erosion Prevention and Sediment Control Inspectors are 
required by SC DHEC to complete DHEC approved professional 
development training in order to be recertified. 

• Recertification does not require testing for any CEPSCI 
personnel who complete the approved training prior to 
his/her certification’s expiration date. 

• Recertification is not permitted by persons who are not 
currently certified. 

For persons not currently CEPSCI certified, see the 
CEPSCI Initial Certification page for additional 
information about this process. 

Please recognize that any person who conducts an 
inspection without current certification, as well as any 
site inspected, is in violation of state requirements and 
may be subject to enforcement actions. 

 
  

If you do not participate in Re-certification Class you 
will forfeit your Certification. 

       

https://www.clemson.edu/extension/cepsci/recertification.html
https://www.clemson.edu/extension/cepsci/recertification.html
https://www.clemson.edu/extension/cepsci/initial_certification.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HBA Tennis Tournament Photos 

 

 

Second Place Team:  W J Construction:  Billy 
Threadgill, Doug Floyd, Darryl Howell, Wesley 

Johnson presented by President Brian Casey 

 
First Place Team: The Citizens Bank Hartsville, 

Darrell Cassidy, Drake Cassidy, Alex Horton and 
Adam Goins.  Great Team Work! 

 

Third Place Team:  Ferguson Enterprises:  
Jason Milbee and Mr. Graham 

 

 
Longest Accurate Drive  

Brandon Stepp 

 

Woodmen Life Driving Contest! 

 

Gwen Dutton and Adam Gamble presented The 
Citizens Bank winning ticket to Joseph Hayes or 

Marvin Tisdale Builders 

 



 
   

May 

 12  
 14 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 23  HBASC District V Meeting  
  10AM 
 23 General Membership Meeting 
  12 Noon 

 
 
 27  Memorial Day 
 

 
 

June 
  5 CEPSCI Recertification 
 in Florence Dominion Gas 

8:30-1pm 
 
       11 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 20 General Membership Meeting 

  

 
Muley 

 9 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 18 General Membership Meeting 
 
August 
 13 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 15 General Membership Meeting 
 
September 
 10 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 19 General Membership & 
  Tour of Homes Awards  
 21 Tour of Homes 
 28 Tour of Homes 
 
October 
 8 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 17 General Membership Meeting 
 
November 
 12 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 14 Annual Clay Shoot 
 21 General Membership Meeting 
 
December 
 10 Board of Directors Meeting 
  HBA Office 12 Noon 
 19 General Membership Meeting  
 26 Christmas 
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